
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

February 9, 2004 
 
 
Paul Pudge 
Assistant Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
26th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario  
M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re: RP-2003-0144  - Staff Report to the Board on Demand-Side Management and 

Demand Response  
 
Enclosed please find nine (9) copies of the Power Workers’ Union’s (PWU) comments 
on the Staff Report to the Board on Demand-Side Management and Demand Response, 
prepared on our behalf by Elenchus Research Associates. The PWU appreciates the 
opportunity to provide comments and we hope that the Board will find them helpful in 
making its recommendations to the Minister. 
 

Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Don MacKinnon 
President 

 
Enc. 
 


